
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

September 18, 2014 

Juhlk~erftitt C1Illltttttisinn 
CAPITAL C IRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk £t) \:> 
Michael A. Springer, Public Uti li ties Supervisor, Division of Accounting & Finane~ ~~ 
Docket No. 120285-SU - Application to transfer wastewater facilities and ef...,b 
Certificate No. 137-S in Brevard County from Colony Park Utilities, Inc. to Colony 
Park Development Utilities, LLC. 

Please include the attached document into the docket file referenced above. 
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Michael Springer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Michael Springer 
Wednesday, September 17, 2014 3:43PM 
Marshall Kanner (marshnk@aol.com) 
Clarence Prestwood; David Frank; Patti Daniel; Paul Vickery; Michael Lawson; Jennifer Crawford; 
'reilly.steve@leg.state.fl.us'; Robert Simpson; Lydia Roberts; Melinda Watts; Mark Cicchetti; 
Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Andrew Maurey 
Colony Park Transfer (Docket No. 120285-EI) 
Colony Park Letter 9_16_2014.doc; prior colony park confidentiality request.pdf; Confidentiality 
rule 25-22.006.doc; Section 367 Confidentiality.doc 

Good Afternoon Mr. Marshall Kanner, 

Prior to our conversation this morning, the attached letter was sent out to you via mail. During our 
conversation, you indicated that you would mail your financial statements this week. If we receive 
your financial statements by next Friday, we plan to file o~r staff recommendation on November 13, 
to be heard by the Commission at its November 25, 2014 Agenda Conference. Additionally, Mr. 
Michael Lawson has provided the prior Colony Park confidentiality request, the rule, and the Statute 
concerning the proper treatment of confidential requests. If you have any questions, please feel free 
to contact me. 

Thank you, 
Michael 

c:/f.lc.ltael8p'ti.n.8-e'r. 
Public Utility Supervisor 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
T al/ahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Telephone: (850) 413-7082 
Facsimile: (850) 413-7083 
Michae/.Springer@psc.state.f/.us 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may 
therefore be subject to public disclosure. 

1 




